
 

 

St George and Sutherland Shire Table Tennis Association 

Coronavirus Update 

2020 Summer Team Pennants Suspended - Immediately 

 

Dear All,  

With the Coronavirus (COVID-19) situation developing in Australia and overseas, we no longer feel the safety of our 
players, coaches, officials, fans and family can be guaranteed.  
 
 
Thus we have decided to suspend the 2020 SSTT Summer Pennant competition immediately for 4 weeks from 17th 
March to 7th April.  
 
The situation will be reviewed after 7th April as to whether we can proceed with the remainder of the competition 
based on information available at that time.  
 
The health and safety of everyone is our priority. 

 

Regards, 

Connie Chan 

Secretary  

St George and Sutherland Shire Table Tennis Association 

14/3/2020 

 

 

 

 


